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Lauren Gratzer

From: Robert Badgley <robertbadgley1@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 11:05 AM
To: Rex Hardin; Andrea McGee; Beverly Perkins; Alison Fournier; Barry Moss; Rhonda Eaton; 

Greg Harrison; Lauren Gratzer; info@savebriny.com
Subject: No to Hotel on B of A site on A1A

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender  

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.  
 

I am a lifetime Pompano resident and vote in every election.  We have way too much development 
going on in the Beach Area.  We do not need another hotel on A1A.   
 
Robert Badgley  
Sent from my iPhone 


